Cumberworth Reading Challenge

Reading in Random Places



Where is the strangest place you have read a book? Over the coming weeks and during the summer holiday find an unusual place (or two) to read, ask a family member to take your photo and email it to:

hello@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

We will put the photos on our website and when we are all back in school in September every child who has contributed will get a certificate.

This reading challenge is in addition to the Summer Reading Challenge already promoted in Newsletters / Summer Reading:

www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk



